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CITY OF MANDEVILLE
HISTORIC PRESERVATION DISTRICT COMMISSION MEETING MINUTES

Thursday September 1, 2022 6:00pm
MANDEVILLE CITY HALL COUNCIL CHAMBERS
3101 E. CAUSEWAY APPROACH
MANDEVILLE, LOUISIANA 70448

Public comments will be accepted prior to the meeting by email to kreeves@cityofmandeville.com.

The Commission Clerk shall read the e-mails into the record relating to items posted to the agenda.
Please submit email questions by Wednesday, August 31 at 3:30 p.m. Public comments will also be

accepted at the meeting.

The City of Mandeville Historic Preservation District Commission will hold a public hearing on Thursday,
September 1, 2022 at 6:00p.m. regarding the following case(s):

CALL TO ORDER

Jeff Bernard, Chairman, called the meeting to order.

ROLL CALL

Present: J. Bernard, V. Sollberger, S. Buck, J. Bishop, B. Barry-attending 6:22pm
Absent: T. Bewig, B. Barry, L. Quinn

Staff: K. Reeves-secretary, C. Bartholomew- Planning Director, L. Brinkman-Planner

Jeff stated Leah Quinn was appointed during the City Council last meeting, August 25™.

APPROVAL OF MEETING MINUTES

1). August 18, 2022 meeting minutes

Vaughan Sollberger made a motion to approve the minutes, Stewart Buck 2™. Motion passed.
OLD BUSINESS

Jeff stated there was no new business

NEW BUSINESS

1). HC22-09-48 — Residential- 2816 South Street- New Residential Construction -APPROVED
Vaughan Sollberger made a motion to approve COA as submitted, Steward Buck seconded.

Yay: J. Bernard, V. Sollberger, S. Buck, J. Bishop
Nay: none
Abstain: none

2). HC22-09-49- Residential —320 Lamarque St- New Residential Construction (Applicant POSTPONED)
Jeff stated this case and the following case would be postponed while they were obtaining additional

architectural plans.

3). HC22-09-50-Residential —324 Lamarque St — New ResidentialConstruction(Applicant POSTPONED)

STAFF UPDATES
Jeff wanted to take this time to welcome the news of Leah Quinn’s appointment.

Cara wanted to update the Commission that Melissa, Mayor’s assistant, was working to coordinate
with Real Estate groups the Historic Commission informational meeting. Cara also stated she was
working on putting together the RFP. Cara believed the concern of painting of brick on historic

buildings, would already be in the CLURO language.

ADJOURNMENT
Stewart Buck made a motion to adjourn, Bill Barry seconded. All in favor.
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